Ainslee Brown

From: Head, Jeremy <jeremy.head @wsp-opus.co.nz>

Sent: Friday, 24 May 2019 9:01 AM

To: Shannon Watson; Roger Uys; Megan Oliver; Hamilton, Catherine; Evan Harrison;
Sharyn Westlake; lain Dawe

Cc: Jo Frances

Subject: RE: WGN190301 Eastern Bays Shared Path request for further information letter

Hi Shannon,

The only aspects from the NZCPS that need addressing are Policy 6.1 (h) & (i), Policy 10.2 (b) and Policy 18 (a - e) of
the NZCPS. l.e. not all of Policies 6,10 and 18.

Kind regards,
Jeremy

From: Shannon Watson <Shannon.Watson@gw.govt.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 23 May 2019 4:18 PM

To: Roger Uys <Roger.Uys@gw.govt.nz>; Megan Oliver <Megan.Oliver@gw.govt.nz>; Hamilton, Catherine
<catherine.hamilton@wsp-opus.co.nz>; Head, Jeremy <jeremy.head@wsp-opus.co.nz>; Evan Harrison
<Evan.Harrison@gw.govt.nz>; Sharyn Westlake <Sharyn.Westlake@gw.govt.nz>; lain Dawe
<lain.Dawe@gw.govt.nz>

Cc: Jo Frances <Jo.Frances@gw.govt.nz>

Subject: WGN190301 Eastern Bays Shared Path request for further information letter

Afternoon all

Please find attached the ‘formal draft’ of the request for further information we will be sending to Hutt City Council
FYI. 1 would like to thank you all for your efforts in providing timely and comprehensive review comments which
underpin the information requested in this letter.

If you have any concerns with the content of this letter please let me know — this is not finalised and | am meeting
with HCC on Tuesday to describe the context and justify why we are requesting this information before it is formally
issued (which stops the clock). | am happy to amend if you feel something has been overlooked or does not
accurately capture or reflect your concerns.

Kind regards

Shannon Watson | Environmental Regulation

GREATER WELLINGTON REGIONAL COUNCIL

Te Pane Matua Taiao

Shed 39, 2 Fryatt Quay, Pipitea, Wellington 6011 | PO Box 11646, Manners St, Wellington 6142
T: 04 830 4461

ATTENTION: This correspondence is confidential and intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you are not the
named recipient and receive this correspondence in error, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in
reliance on it and you should delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Unless otherwise
stated, any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author, and do not represent those of the
organisation.



NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary or otherwise
subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing,
copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are
not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-
mail system and destroy any printed copies.



